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U.S. Department
of Transportation

Federal Aviation
Administration

April 20, 2023

Brian Sprenger

Bozeman Yellowstone International Airport
850 Gallatin Field Rd, Suite #6

Belgrade, MT 59714

Subject: Periodic Inspection Closeout Letter

Dear Mr. Sprenger:

Airports Division,ANM-620
2200 S. 216" St.
Des Moines, WA 98198

Email: michelle.l. moshner@faa.qov
Phone: 206-231-9519

The periodic airport certification inspection of Bozeman Yellowstone International
Airport (BZN) was conducted on April 10-12, 2023. The inspection revealed that the
airport is being operated in compliance with 14 CFR Part 139, the Airport Certification

Manual, and the Airport Operating Certificate.

The appearance of the airport indicates that procedures developed are effective.

Thank you for your cooperation during the inspection. Please do not hesitate to call if we

may be of assistance.
Sincerely,

winlGes

Michelle Moshner
Airport Certification Safety Inspector

FAA Northwest Mountain Region, Airports Division

cc: Jason Ritchie- ANM-620 Manager
Jason Garwood- FAA Helena ADO
Kalem Gustafso- BZN



